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Ken Engelhart

November 28, 2005 Vice President
Regulatory
Dr. Robert McCaughern EMAILED TO: DGSE-BPL@ic.gc.ca

Director General

Spectrum Engineering Branch
Industry Canada

300 Slater Street

Ottawa ON K1A 0C8

Dear Dr. McCaughern,

Re: Comments - Canada Gazette Notice: SMSE-005-05
Consultation Paper on Broadband over Power Line (BPL)
Communication Systems

Pursuant to the procedures provided in Canada Gazette, Part |, Notice SMSE-
005-05, dated July 19, 2005, Rogers Communications Inc. (Rogers) is pleased to
file this letter of support for the comments that have been filed by the Canadian
Cable Telecommunications Association (CCTA) regarding the above noted
proceeding.

Rogers respectfully urges industry Canada to take a very cautious approach to
BPL and to address the interference concerns that have been raised by the
CCTA so that incumbent systems are not adversely affected by BPL.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any questions
regarding our position regarding BPL.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Engelhart
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